My name is Maurice Lloyd and I am the Administrator for the Nova Scotia Chapter of the Canadian Condominium Institute. We represent over 4,000 condominium owners in HRM. Visit our website at www.ccinovascotia.ca for more information on the Institute in Nova Scotia and follow the links for information on CCI Nationally.

We discussed the HRM tax reform initiative at the meeting of our Board of Directors last evening. We note that a number of citizen members will be appointed to the Steering Committee dealing with the development of a report to Council on this initiative.

We would like to put forward the name of one of our Board Members for appointment to the Committee. Her name is Bonnie Hutchins, FRI and she is a Real Estate Consultant with ReMax Nova. Bonnie is an experienced realtor with an excellent knowledge of real estate in general and condominium ownership in particular. She would make an excellent addition to the Committee.

Please respond to this e-mail and advise re the cutrrent status of the Steering Committee.

Maurice Lloyd Administrator CCI Nova Scotia Chapter